
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“1913 – 2013: 100 years of Worship, Prayer and Service” 

“We are a faith community building relationships with God, all people, and our world.” 

Westminster United Church 
101 – 6th Street SE, Medicine Hat, AB   T1A 1G7 

T: 403-526-5247     F: 403-526-5983      
E: westminsteruc@gmail.com 

 

 

Centennial Mural ORDER FORM 
 

To order a personalized square for the Centennial Commemorative Mural, complete this order form and 
return it, along with a cheque, made payable to Westminster United Church.  

Please complete ONE form PER brick. (However, if ordering more than one brick, you can make one 
payment for the total combined.)  

Please include the notation “Mural Fund” written on the cheque. 

You can purchase a brick as a family, individually, or “In Memory of” a loved one—family or friend. 

V PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY to ensure accuracy. 

V $50 for each Personalized SQUARE—non-taxable. (If you wish to donate more, additional 
monies will be Taxable, for which you will receive a Charitable Tax Receipt at year-end.)  

V Includes: 2 lines—maximum 20 characters per line, including spaces & punctuation. 

V DEADLINE to submit form(s) — JUNE 14, 2013. 
 

1.                     

2.                     

 

 
Total amount enclosed: $__________ 

 
{For office use ~ DATE of receipt: ___________________} 

Contact information: 

Name(s): __________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number(s): ___________________________________________________________________ 

Email address: ________________________________________________________________ 
 

For further information or if you have any questions, please contact: 
Stan & Pat Bohnet at bohnet446@gmail.com or 403-527-6418 

Ted & Kim Sherring at tednkim@telusplanet.net or 403-580-2255 (after 5pm) 
 

For more forms, please email: westminsteruc@gmail.com 
 

Dedication to take place during the Centennial Celebration SEPTEMBER 8, 2013. 
 

Thank you for supporting 100 Years of Westminster’s Congregation. 
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